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Annual Admission Notice 

Scoil Naomh Áine, Rathgarogue will commence accepting applications for the 2024-2025 school year 

on 6th November 2023. Applications will be accepted until 28th November 2023. 

The Admissions Policy and Application Forms are available at www.rathgaroguens.com , by emailing 

schooloffice@rathgaroguens.com or by phoning 051 424779. 

Applicants will be notified of a decision in relation to their application by 19th December 2023. 

Applicants should confirm acceptance of the offer by 10th January 2024. 

The offer may be withdrawn if the applicant does not accept the offer of admission within the 

timeframe set out. 

28 places are available in mainstream Junior Infants 

2 places are available in Early Intervention ASD Class 
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